Appendix 5





Tel: 353 42 9370200 Fax: 353 42 9370201 Web: www.dkit.ie E-Mail: reception@dkit.ie E-Mail: first.surname@dkit.ie

3rd February 2020

John Hamill Church of the Flying Spaghetti Monster in Ireland



Dear Mr Hamill

Further to your letter to Fr Paddy Rushe dated 16th December 2010 please be advised that Fr Paddy Rushe no longer provides a contract for service to the Institute. Your letter has been passed to me regarding your request to book the Quiet Room.

The Quiet Room is used by contracted services, staff and students of the Institute. As outlined at the WRC Adjudication Hearing on 25/06/2019 you can book a similar room. You may enquire about room bookings by sending an email to venuehire@dkit.ie outlining your requirements.

Regards.

Linda Murphy Academic Administration & Student Affairs Manager







